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Dear Parents/Guardians & Students,  

Starting Monday, March 1st , the Bristol Borough School District will provide 5-day live 
instruction for all middle and high school students who are currently participating in the hybrid 
model. Only students who participate in the hybrid model at the high school or middle school are 
eligible to return to full live instruction at this time. Any parent who currently has a child 
enrolled in the full virtual program at the high school or middle school will have the option to 
switch their child to the new live model at the end of the third quarter.  

Students will participate in four full days of instruction Monday through Thursday, and a half 
day of live instruction on Friday, with asynchronous activities in the afternoon.  Lunches on 
Friday will be grab-and-go as students leave the building.  

The health and safety of our school community is our primary concern. The schedule and 
protocols that we have in place will allow our students to maintain a 6-foot social distance at all 
times while in the building. Although we do not anticipate that maintaining a 6-foot. social 
distance will be a problem in any classroom based on the number of students currently enrolled 
in the hybrid program, we have an overspill room set up in case there is an issue. In such a case, 
students will be assigned to the overspill room on a rotating basis for a class period before 
returning to instruction with their normal class. We will also utilize both the cafeteria and the 
gym for lunches so students can be socially distanced while eating.  Be assured, all of the other 
protocols outlined in our Health and Safety Plan will be followed. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please call the District.  

On a separate note, if your child is having an issue with a Chromebook or connection, please fill 

out the form on the District’s website. Your problem will be addressed within one business day.  

Warm Regards,  

Rose Minniti 
Dr. Rose Minniti 

Superintendent of Schools 

Bristol Borough School District 

  David Truelove, Esq.
              Solicitor 

Christopher McHugh
  Business Manager 


